
Kind Reminder on the EAPO
My colleague Adriani Dori (MPI Luxembourg) kindly reminded me today: the EU
Regulation  655/2014  is  applicable  from  Wednesday  18.  I  thought  it  worth
recalling here as well.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2017/kind-reminder-on-the-eapo/
http://www.mpi.lu/research/working-paper-series/2015/wp-2015-2/

